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The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to 
provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 
members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union.
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Manager’s Message

            • To address the frequency and encroachments in cyber security attacks worldwide, we  
 purchased the latest, state-of-the-art IBM server that enables even better security and  
 enhancements. 

            • We spruced up the teller counters in the credit union for improved aesthetics. We hope you  
 find it as cheery and pleasant as we do!    
            • We enhanced our Internet banking services. You’ll find it’s more user-friendly, with added  
 security, whether you’re accessing from your desktop, laptop, or mobile.  New features have  
 been added to provide members the ability to easily establish alerts to their account,  
 sending notifications via text or email of any and all account transactions.  And coming this  
 month, you will be able to put a temporary freeze on your debit card through mobile and  
 online banking.  Now that’s Internet progress!  
            • We now have an ATM on the Long Island Expressway exit 52 at the Welcome Center.  Best  
 part is there is no transaction fees to our members!   
            • We hired a new Teller and Member Services representative. Make sure you come in and say  
 hello! 
            • We increased the number of loans given and increased the bottom line.  
            • We have more members making use of mobile banking and remote check deposit than  
 ever before.

Finally, we’ve continually looked for ways to increase our membership and will do so in the coming 
year. The more members, the better the benefits to all members, so please tell your friends!

Everyone here on the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union team would like to wish 
you a happy and healthy New Year.  We truly appreciate your membership and look forward to 
serving you in 2018. 

Joyce Miller 

It’s always been a tradition of mine to recollect the past year before 
welcoming in the new. We often forget all we’ve accomplished, the 
strides we’ve made, the people who’ve enriched our lives, and the good 
times we’ve shared with family and friends.

And so, in this issue I’ve chosen to recall the additions and improve-
ments we’ve made at the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit 
Union in 2017.  As promised at the end of last year, we’ve enhanced our 
offerings in technology, and bolstered personnel. 
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Nov, Dec 2017
& Jan 2018
For just a $35 fee per 
loan you can skip your 
Nov, Dec or Jan 
payment!*

Just pick up your form 
from the Credit Union, 
complete and return it 
by mail, fax or drop it off 
in the office. 

* Suffixes 30, 31, 32, home equity 
loans and loans less than 6 
months are not eligible for this 
promotion.

The LISEFCU Holiday Open House was a success!
Thank you all for attending and hope to see you again!

Holiday Closing:
Martin Luther

King’s Birthday
January 15

Congratulations to the winner of our holiday raffle:

Verne Cavaleri

Long Island State Employees FCU was honored to be present at NYS DOT
Christmas party this year and celebrate the holiday season with our members!

Thank you for letting us be a part of the festivities and we hope to see you all soon!

Start the NEW year with a NEW financial resolution:

Get your credit card debt under control!
LISEFCU’s debt consolidation loan is designed to give you peace of mind. We will help you to:

 • Save money by paying lower interest rates  • Improve your credit score
• Be in control of your finances

Make an appointment today for a free consultation
with Sanaz Liana Marashi  631-291-9166


